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                                                                                                              Tuesday 15th October

Your royal hignesses

We are French,we live in britany and we are in 
year 8A. we send you this letter to 
congratulate you on the birth of george. Your 
baby is very beautiful. Doesn't he have a 
beautiful smile ? Does he sleep well during the 
night ? He is already a super star in france and 
especially in our class; we are very happy that 
the future king is born.

                                    Your sincerely

clément


